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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am an offroad enthusiast who enjoys the freedom and nature of exploring our desert landscape. I am very disappointed to learn
that more land, especially the number of acres being proposed here, is potentially being closed to public use. While I support
alternative forms of energy being developed and used, I do not support a land closure designated for public use. There is viable,
usable land available to this effort, although it may be a little more difficult to acquire, know that public land shut down is not the
answer. 

With regards, 

Ryan Sloan


